
 

Greetings! 
  
Happy 2022 to you...and happy 25th to all of us!   
  
On behalf of the Reunion Committee, we invite you and loved ones to take a trip to 
Greencastle for a weekend full of friends, family-friendly fun, and other festivities Friday, June 
10 through Sunday, June 12. You won’t want to miss this opportunity to see what’s new on our 
beautiful campus, amazing additions & favorite spots around town, and, of course, all the 
friendly faces from our past and present. 
  
And, as if seeing each other once again isn’t enough, this event will be even more epic now 
that our classmates from 1996 and 1995 (included in this email) will be celebrating their reunion 
years with us as well! The university is working on logistics and programming to present 
activities not just for us but also with them and many others who will be on campus for Reunion 
Weekend.   
 
Much more information about everything including itineraries, transport to/from the Indianapolis 
airport, and answers to other FAQs will be made available in the coming weeks. Once details 
are finalized, we’ll send you an alert via email and encourage you to reserve your spot right 
away when registration opens this spring. We expect to reach capacity quickly due to the 
combination of classes, and our housing & dining space options depend on early numbers. 
  
Now would be a perfect time to update your contact information with the Alumni Office so you 
don’t miss one message and other communications related to Reunion Weekend. Please 
complete this online form or provide your current addresses & phone numbers by calling (877) 
658-2586 or via email at alumnioffice@depauw.edu. 
  
Also, find us on Facebook at DePauw Class of 1997 and check out our class of 1997 reunion 
page not just for event and registration information but also to be transported back in time 
instantly! It’s where you can watch our commencement ceremony speakers, flip through 
digitized pages of our yearbooks, and listen to a Spotify playlist with songs curated for our class 
while accessing our online alumni directory. 
 
Stay tuned and safe—we can’t wait to see you in June! 
 
Your Class of 1997 25th Reunion Committee, 
Raphaella Palmer Prange 
Kim Svenson Weas 
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